INDIANA TINIYERSIT Y

@ BLOOMINGTON, INDIANA

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR DEPARTMENT OF

PHYSICAL EDUCATION FOR MEN
April 12, 1940

Dr, Fo Co Allen, Director
Physical Education Department
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:i:-~

Thanks very much for your letter enclosing check for $133.45 which
is the amount of money we paid out in sending our team to Kansas City.

As soon as the hotel Muehlebach bill comes, I will ask MeCracken to
OK it and return it to you for payment.

The bill from the railroad company has been approved and sent to you
a couple of days ago.

Cordially yours,

A

=

» o Clevenger /
irector of Athletics




